
From: Robert Stephenson <antarctic-circle@comcast.net>
Subject: SouthPole-sium Update #6 February 28, 2015

Date: February 28, 2015 4:59:06 PM EST
To: SouthPole-sium v2 Registered

Hello,

You are receiving this if you have Registered for the SouthPole-sium or I believe you are 
expecting to.

The start of the gathering is only 60 days away: 1 May 2015.

At the moment there are officially 54 registered. If you count a few that have submitted the 
Registration Form but have yet to pay, the number is just under 60. See http://www.antarctic-
circle.org/gathering2-registered.htm for those who have registered.

For those who haven't but may or may not attend, see http://www.antarctic-
circle.org/gathering2-attendees.htm

I am hopeful that we will be able to reach a total of 70 registrants. Please feel free to inform any 
friends or colleagues about the SouthPole-sium.

A new section has been added to the Home Page and to the individual sections: "Logistics & 
Sharing." You'll see it near the top of each. This is for persons needing or offering transport or 
accommodation. If you want to add something, send it on to me.

Also listed at the top of the Home Page and all sections are our co-sponsors: Don Webster, 
Janice Tipping, Maggs Bros. and Kingsbridge Books. I thank them all for their support. If you 
would like to be a co-sponsor, I would be happy to tell you what's involved.

A new Facebook page has been created, too. This is a "Closed Group," which means only 
those people who have registered or intend to are included and can gain access. But you have 
to have a Facebook account in order to become a member. A request to join the Group will go 
to me and once its confirmed, you'll be able to post queries, comments, etc. In order to start the 
process go to https://www.facebook.com/groups/678030398967566/

The Home page of the website has been extensively revised and updated so please have a 
look when you have a moment: http://www.antarctic-circle.org/gathering2.htm

I will be sending updates to you all as information changes or develops. Unless there is 
something important to pass on, the next update will probably be around the 1st of April.

Before then I may be in touch with some or all of you who have expressed interest in speaking 
at the SouthPole-sium.
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Regards,

Rob Stephenson
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